Mr. Michael Biancaniello July 3, 2008
Chief Executive Officer
REDBOSS®PYROTECHNICIANS INC.

P.O. BOX 120 « FENWICK, ON « LOS 1CO

Dear Michael:

On behalf of the Bronte BIA and a crowd of over 40,000 people that
flowed into Bronte’s Heritage Waterfront Park, we wish to thank
Redboss Pyrotechnicians Inc. for an outstanding Canada Day fireworks
display launched from the McKeil Marine barge at 10pm July 1%, off
Bronte Pier in southwest Oakville

The oohs and ahhs from thousands confirmed that it was a spectacular
finale to the biggest and best Canada Day ever in Bronte.

We appreciate your professionalism as a company, and your artistry in
presentation of a wonderful show.

We thank you and your whole team and the McKeil Marine barge crew.

Sincerely,

anx

Ann Sargent

Executive Director

Bronte Village Business Improvement Area (BIA)
100 Bronte Rd., Unit #2

Oakville, Ontario L6L 6L5

www.brontevillage.net

Visit us on www.youtube.com/BronteBIAOakville

as we continue to load video clips from

Oakyville’s fantastic Canada Day Celebrations & Fireworks
THE Party ofSummer 2008!

Tuesday, July 1, 2008




